
 

 
 
From: Michael Parker  

Sent: Saturday, 28 February 2015 1:28 PM 

To: IPART Mailbox 
Subject: Coffs Harbour Council rate rise objection. 

 
I am a ratepayer in Coffs Harbour NSW 2450 and I object strongly to the proposed rate increases 
over the next 2 years.  
The council has ignored a survey THEY comissioned that resulted in a 71% no vote. 
This council should be under an administrator as it is unable to carry out local area issues 
correctly. 
  
Thankyou, Michael Parker 
   

 
 


